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 Mark Billingham 

& Anita Overland

OBJ2016/4896/T 28/09/2016  21:29:29 Dear Sirs/Madam

We wish to object to the proposed felling of 2x Poplars at the rear of 8 Highgate West Hill, London, 

N6 6JR . 

Not only do the trees provide privacy between the neighbouring properties they also act as a sound 

barrier to the increasing nose pollution from Highgate West Hill. I do appreciate that this may only 

benefit the residents of West Hill court but it is a very valid concern.

Importantly for Camden's wildlife they provide valuable shelter for nesting and roosting Owls and 

many variety of smaller birds that we are incredibly lucky to have living in this neighbourhood. It 

seems to us that we are increasingly loosing more trees in what we thought was a conservation area. 

Recently we have seen the removal of 7 leylandii and 2 sycamores. As more and more building and 

renovation work takes place in our borough it seems more of our landscape is sadly being sacrificed for 

'home improvements'.

36 West Hill Court

Millfield Lane
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